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10 March 2006 
 
 
Mr. Ralph Fischer 
Director, Planning and Analysis 
Enbridge Pipelines Inc. 
30th Floor 
425 – 1st Street S.W. 
Calgary AB, T2P 3L8 
Facsimile (403) 231-5987 
 
 
Dear Mr. Fischer: 
 

Enbridge Pipelines Inc. (Enbridge) 
Application for a Negotiated Toll Settlement for Receipt Tankage 

 
The Board has received Enbridge’s 6 March 2006 application for the approval of a toll 
settlement that has been negotiated between Enbridge and the Canadian Association of 
Petroleum Producers (CAPP).  The Board is of the view that comments from interested parties 
with respect to your application should be sought prior to the Board coming to a decision on your 
application and has established the following written process to seek such comments. 
 
CAPP and interested parties shall file their comments, if any, with respect to this application 
with the Board and provide a copy to Enbridge, by 5 p.m. Calgary time on 17 March 2006. 
 
Enbridge’s reply to such comments shall be filed with the Board and copies provided to CAPP 
and any interested parties by 5 p.m. Calgary time on 24 March 2006. 
 
Enbridge is directed to serve a copy of this letter on CAPP and interested parties. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michel L. Mantha 
Secretary 
 


